
CITY OF TEMPE 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 
Professional Services for 
Bike Lanes/ Pedestrian Improvements – Scottsdale Road from Curry Road to 
Continental Drive, Project No. 6009741 

   Federal Aid Project No. TMP-0(254)D, ADOT TRACS No. T026001C 
 
The City of Tempe is inviting your firm to submit a Statement of Qualifications for providing 
Professional Services for Bike Lanes/ Pedestrian Improvements – Scottsdale Road from Curry 
Road to Continental Drive. 
The City of Tempe is required to comply with The Arizona Department of Transportations 
(ADOT) established Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program.  The minimum goal 
for participation by DBEs on this project is as follows: 0.0 PERCENT 
The City of Tempe, in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 
(78 Stat. 252 U.S.C. §§ 2000d-4) and the Regulations, hereby notifies all bidders that it will 
affirmatively ensure that any contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged 
business enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to submit bids in response to this 
invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or national origin 
in consideration for an award.  Prime contractors and all subcontractors, including DBEs, must be 
registered in AZ UTRACS.  Proposers may verify that their firm and each subconsultant is 
registered using the AZ UTRACS website. 
The complete RFQ is available on-line at http://www.tempe.gov/engprojectsbidding for firms 
wanting additional information on the project.  Please direct any questions to the City of Tempe 
Engineering Division, at consultant_support@tempe.gov  
PUBLISH: November 13, November 14, November 21, and November 22, 2024 
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